Town of Westwood Commonwealth of Massachusetts

John Rogers, Chairman Todd Sullivan, vice chairman Stephen David Todd Weston Vesna Maneya



Karon Skinner Catrone, Conservation Ag <u>kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma</u> (781) 251-25

Brian Morrissey 92 Pine Lane Westwood, MA 02090

October 24, 2022

re: #92 Pine Lane – Minor Modification Assessors Map 16, Lot 413

Dear Mr. Morrissey:

Please be advised that at their October 12, 2022 meeting, the Westwood Conservation Commission unanimously agreed that the proposed change to add a 300 sq. ft. paver patio in the rear yard is not significant to the interest of the Wetland Protection Act or a significant change in the approved plan and shall be considered a minor modification.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Karon Skinner Catrone

FRET

Conservation Commission Agent